To Whom It May Concern: 

I had the pleasure of having Dr. Isaac McKay come to my facility for a week in June 2010. I have been practicing veterinary medicine for 15 years and have had a variety of relief veterinarians work for me. This was the first time that I returned from vacation and did not have upset staff , angry clients and a mess to clean up. 

My staff felt very comfortable with Dr. McKay, with his client communication skills, his medicine and his upbeat personality. My office manager who has been with me for 15 years had nothing but fabulous things to say about all aspects of his medicine, staff and client communications skills. 

Also, Dr. McKay has been the only relief veterinarian who has volunteered to perform on-call emergency work which also was a huge load off my shoulders while I was away. 

I would absolutely recommend Dr. McKay for anyone looking for a relief veterinarian that will put your mind at ease while you enjoy that much needed time away from your practice. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about my experience with Dr. McKay as a relief veterinarian. 

Sincerely, 

Tamara Albin 

217-234-6060 

